
 

A Picture is Worth a Thousand Words 
South Junior High – 2015 OCDE Technology Showcase 

Finalist Project 
 

Our project is called "A Picture is Worth a Thousand Words".  It's a storyboarding project that 
has to tell a story in a single-frame picture (aka: digital poster), instead of multiple frames. 
 
The stories the Applied Tech (Mrs. Chang) & ELM (Ms. Avilez) classes are using for this 
project are: 

  
Little Red Riding Hood 

3 Little Pigs 

Rumpelstiltskin 

Goldilocks and the 3 Bears 

Jack and the Beanstalk 

Hansel and Gretel 

The Pied Piper 

The Goose Girl 
 
The project is broken into the following stages: 
 
Stage 1 Digital Poster: Students read the story and create a 
rendition in digital format. 
 
Stage 2 Digital Poster: Students change the 
background setting of the story and re-write 

how that changes the story. 
 
Stage 3 Digital Poster: Students must redeem the villain in the story 
and create a brand new digital image that can showcase how the hero 
is now the villain and vice versa. 
 
The Pitch: The students present their Stage 3 Digital Poster as a team to the entire class in 
a role-playing “pitch”.  The class pretends to be Hollywood producers looking for the next big 
movie idea.  Students then use Google Forms to submit their review for each group. 
 
To complete all stages of this project the students use and demonstrate their skills in 
storyboarding, reading, writing, mind-mapping, collaboration, team-building, and 
oral presentation skills.   

 
The dress-rehearsal is from 4:30 pm to 6:00pm at the OCDE Office, 200 Kalmus Drive, 
Costa Mesa, Building A, Board Room on Tuesday, January 13, 2015.   
Light Refreshments will be served.  For more information, please contact  
Vivian Goldschmidt at stsinfo@ocde.us or 949-412-2926. 
 

mailto:stsinfo@ocde.us

